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MAY 2016 NEWSLETTER 

The start of the Summer Term is bringing us some good weather long may it continue.  
 
                           
                      Thank you to all the parents who joined us for our Queen’s birthday     
                                                celebrations. A good time was had by all.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
KS2 SATs tests: 
 

All Year 6 will be taking their statutory tests next week. It is vitally important that all 
children in Year 6 are in school and on time, as the tests will start at 9.05 am. 

 
  
 
KS1 SATs tests: 

 
All Year 2 will be taking part in their statutory tests from the 16th May 2016 for 2 weeks. 

Please ensure your children are in school during this period. 
  

Please note: ****School finishes for half term on Friday 27th May at 3.15pm and re-opens 
on Monday 13th June at 8.45 am**** 

Please can I remind parents again not to park in the car park before school and at 

home time. It is very dangerous for the children crossing the pavement at the entrance to 
the car park. Also the kerb that runs alongside the railings is not a pavement for children 
to walk on and is dangerous as cars could be pulling into spaces. I need to remind you 
that if you have children in the car park, they are your responsibility and should be by 
your side at all times. I am currently reviewing closing the car park during key periods.  

Thank you.  
Mrs Appleby 

 
 

 
 
 


